
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/19/2014 7:03:05 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: NARUC Pipeline Safety subcommittee presentation on February 9, 2014 
«...» 

Liza 

Last week|Redacted ((you've met him before) gave this presentation at NARUC and it 
was very well received even though it happened on Sunday afternoon! 

It occurs to me that some of your folks and even some advisors might be interested in hearing 
it and so I thought I'd offer it for your consideration. 

Francois could come in and spend about an hour going over it and having a discussion. 

I know it's hard to schedule things, but I think this would be worthwhile. 

Just thought we'd put the idea before you. 

Thanks 

Laura 
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